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Welcome to our first December edition of our newsletter.  School is gearing up for Christmas and the 

school is looking very festive with Christmas trees in both buildings, all classrooms decorated with themed 

doors (have a look on our Twitter for more pictures) and there’s also rumours about naughty elves caus-

ing havoc in some classrooms!  

If you look below we have included  some key dates for your diary in the next few 

weeks but we will also post reminders on Facebook as we know how busy this time of 

year gets and how easy it is to miss something. 

Over the past few weeks, the nasal sprays for flu have taken place for those children 

whose parents wished for them to receive it and similarly all staff have been 

offered their flu jab.   

We would like to celebrate that we have not had to close any bubbles due to 

positive Covid-19 cases over the past few weeks so we would like to thank you 

for your ongoing support and vigilance with this on going challenge.  

 

Mr Nicholson 

Assistant Head of School  

 

Thursday 10th December  

Last after school booster, no boosters or clubs w/b 14th December. 

Friday 11th December  

Save the Children festive clothes day £1 donation. 

Last day for Christmas cards. 

Week beginning Monday 14th December  

Something festive is coming, keep your eyes peeled! 

Wednesday 16th December  

Party clothes, Christmas crafts morning and Christmas dinner for KS1. 

Thursday 17th December 

Party clothes, Christmas crafts morning and Christmas dinner for KS2. 

Friday 18th December  

PJ and film day.  

School closes at 1:30pm. 

 
 

SCHOOL  
HOLIDAYS 

 

Friday 18th December  

School closes at 
1:30pm for Christmas 

holidays 

- - - - - - - - - -  

Tuesday 5th January 

School re-opens 

 - - - - - - - - - -  

February half term 

15th - 19th  



B E L I E V E  A C H I E V E  S U C C E E D  

 

 

 

Name: Henrietta  

Class: 6RH  

I wanted to be a class representa-

tive on the school council because I 

want to help change the school for 

the better – improving school for 

everybody. 

My favourites …..  

Food: Ice cream – mint is my favourite flavour 

Animal: cheetah because it is so quick 

Subject: PE 

When I grow up I would like to be: 

The richest person on earth. 

One thing most people don’t know about me is: 

I am the third youngest and third oldest child in my fami-

ly. 

If I could give the world a present it would be: 

To find a cure for all illnesses and viruses. 

 

This month the children have been making 

Christmas cards for some of the older resi-

dents in our local area. We were contacted 

by the UCan centre who needed help to 

make 2500 Christmas cards. Our fabulous 

children created 600 handmade cards 

which will be given to local residents with a 

small gift from the UCan centre. We are 

very proud of how hard the children worked 

to create these cards and were delighted 

by the number we managed to produce.  

@RedLaneSch  


